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Principal’s Corner
Dear Logan Community,

Last week, Logan 5th and 6th graders spent time with student and staff 
representatives from Spokane Community College talking about higher 
education and paths to success.  The student was even a former Logan Lion!  
They shared stories of their education journeys and how the community college 
helps them achieve their dreams!  The session was inspiring to students who 
also learned about the avenues to pay for school if they have financial need.  

Logan students asked questions about college and options after high school 
that demonstrated that they understand that whatever path they choose to 
follow, simply graduating from high school will not be enough to make their 
dreams come true. 

Each 5th and 6th grader will also be given an SCC hoodie thanks to the 
generous donation of an anonymous donor!  If you have a 5th or 6th grader 
who does not yet have their hoodie, they can be picked up between 7:30 and 
4:00 Monday through Friday or during the Logan Family Meal on Tuesdays 
between 5:00 and 6:00.  Any scholar who has not been able to get to school to 
pick up their hoodie will be given it when they return to school in person.  

Please join me in thanking our donor and Spokane Community College for 
their assistance with Logan’s College and Career Readiness goals for our young 
Lions.  

Go Sasquatch!

Brent A. Perdue

Principal, brentp@spokaneschools.org

Attendance Hotline: 
354-3496

Spokane Public Schools complies with all federal and 
state rules and regulations and does not discriminate on 
the basis of age, sex, marital status, race, color, creed, 
religion, national origin, the presence of any sensory, 
mental, or physical disability, or the use of a trained dog 
guide or service animal by a person with a disability, 
sexual orientation including gender expression or gender 
identity, or honorably discharged veteran or military status. 
This holds true for all students who are interested in 
participating in educational programs and/or extracurricular 
school activities, and provides equal access to the Boy 
Scouts and other designated youth groups. Inquiries 
regarding compliance and/or grievance procedures may be 
directed to the school district’s officers listed on our website 
at www.spokaneschools.org/nondiscrimination.

ROAR Drawing Winners

Welcome Back 
Fourth Graders!  

        •	 Sofia Hills

        •	 Alana Bannister

        •	 Joziah Edgerton

        •	 Lynnae Kunkel

        •	 Zayden Willard

        •	 Diana Konishchuk

        •	 Drake Lewis

        •	 Sophia Tillett

        •	 Peyton Telquist

        •	 Addy De’Rouseau

Logan’s excited to welcome 
back 4th graders to in-person 
instruction.  That means 
preschool through 4th grade 
classes are back in person.  5th 
and 6th grade will return mid-
February. 



Dreambox at Home
Strong math skills are the key to your child’s confidence 
and success. DreamBox transforms the way students 
learn math at school and at home by delivering a 
completely individualized learning experience designed 
to help every student excel.

With DreamBox your child will:

• become a more confident, engaged math student

• receive a completely individualized learning 
experience

• develop a strong math foundation so he/she can 
master more advanced concepts

To log on:

Grades K-3: https://play.dreambox.com/
login/7jmp/8wgc

Select teacher and then login with their picture 
password.

Grade 4-6:

http://www.spokaneschools.org/Page/25454

Students log in with their 6 digit ID and 6 digit 
birthdate.

Hello Logan Lions!  Captain 
COVID here and today I’d like 
to share why our masks need 
to cover our noses. You have 
probably seen lots of people in 
the community who wear their 
mask like shown below:

Since there has been lots of 
talk about the dangers of 
spreading the Coronavirus 
through singing, yelling and 
even talking, why is it such 
a big deal when people do 
not cover their noses? Well, 
Captain COVID was wondering 

that very same thing! 
It turns out that the cells that 
line the nose are significantly 
more likely to become infected 
and to shed the virus than the 
cells in the throat or lungs.  So 
not only is a person more likely 
to catch the virus through their 
nose, but they are also more 
likely to give someone else the 
virus.  
So, do your part Lions, and 
make sure your nose looks like 
this:    

And for those of you who 
want to know more, check out 
the video at 
https://bit.ly/35417GC!

Captain Captain 

COVID’s Cave
COVID’s CaveCaptain Captain 

COVID’s Cave
COVID’s CaveCaptain 

COVID’s Cave Watch New Episodes of Captain COVID each week 
on Logan’s YouTube channel: https://bit.ly/2YURtUC

Remember Captain 
COVID’s 3 W’s: 

Wear a Mask

Wash Your Hands 

Watch Your Distance

malaikaaroraofficial/Instagram

malaikaaroraofficial/Instagram



Download the Spokane 
Public Schools app today.
A quick and easy way to so submit 
your student’s daily health check.

Daily Health 
Checks Required
All students attending school in 
person must have a daily health 
check completed each morning.  
Parents are encouraged to 
complete the health check before 
the child leaves home.  This helps 
create a routine, and also gives 
time for the health check to be 
registered in the SPS reporting 
system.  

The easiest way to complete 
the health check is through the 
Spokane Public Schools app, 
which is available on Google Play 
and the Apple App Store. 

Feb. 9 Replacement Levy

The levy is a way for the Spokane community to provide a well-rounded 
experience for SPS students by funding extracurricular activities, support for 
students with special needs, and critical health and wellness services. Learn 
more at spokaneschools.org/levy

What does the levy fund?

School levies support essential programs, staff and services that provide a 
quality education for our students:

•	 Nurses

•	 Counselors

•	 Behavior specialists

•	 Student intervention programs

•	 Special education services

•	 Technology support

•	 Smaller class sizes

•	 Advanced Placement courses

•	 Athletics

•	 Arts, music, and drama

Learn more at spokaneschools.org/levy

What will the levy cost?

The 2021 levy replaces the expiring 2018 levy and is not a new tax. The total 
estimated tax rate for schools will be less than in 2018 and prior years.

Estimated tax rates (per $1,000 of assessed valuation) are:

•	 2022: $2.40

•	 2023: $2.45

•	 2024: $2.50

Learn more at spokaneschools.org/levy


